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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A22-050 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  September 22, 2022 
 
SUBJECT:   Payment Request for "B" Business Unit UAT session for Thursday, 
September 29, 2022 
 

 
The upcoming GeorgiaFIRST Financials Release 5.80 will incorporate Payment 
Request functionality  for the "B" Business Unit in Accounts Payable.  To test these 
changes, ITS will host User Acceptance Testing (UAT) September 29, 2022, to gather 
feedback from institutions and provide training on the updated process. 
 
If users plan to participate in the "B" Business Unit Payment Request UAT, please 
attend the kickoff call at 10:30 a.m. on Thursday, September 29, 2022, to learn about 
what needs to be tested and the testing schedule. ITS estimates that UAT testing 
should take no more than 1 hour. 
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 

mailto:helpdesk@usg.edu
https://www.usg.edu/customer_services/about_us/contact

